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YSGOL GYNRADD A MEITHRIN STRYD SIORS 

GEORGE STREET PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

Wainfelin Road, Pontypool, Torfaen NP4 6BX  
 

Tuesday 17 September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

The school nursing service will visit the school to offer pupils a nasal flu spray vaccine on 26/09/2024 

 

The NHS recommends that your child has a flu vaccination every year.  

 

It’s very important to protect your child from flu to make sure they stay as healthy as possible. The best flu 

vaccine for most children is a nasal spray. This is the vaccine that will be given on the day.     

 

The online consent form and additional information can be found here:  https://linktr.ee/schoolfluab   

 

To help make sure the vaccine is suitable for your child, and they don’t miss out, please take time to read 

the information and follow the link to complete the electronic consent form as soon as possible, before the 

planned vaccination date, no later than 48 hours before the above date. Any consent forms submitted after 

this time may result in your child not receiving their vaccine on the day.   

 

Should you have any difficulties accessing the above link, please contact 01633 431685 for further support.   

 

 

Kind regards   
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